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Our pupils continue to impress in a 
whole variety of contexts. It’s been 
a pleasure to see them working 
hard when I’ve popped into lessons 
this week, as well as throwing 
themselves into our extra-curricular 
programme. I was proud to hear that 
the visiting nurses this week were 
very impressed by the behaviour 
and maturity of our Year 8 pupils 
compared to those at other schools. 
Well done all!

I hope that you received my letter 
earlier this week. We are excited to 
introduce a couple of new boarding 
opportunities for our day pupils, 
and we are looking forward to our 
Open Day events next week. You 
are very welcome to come and see 
what your son/daughter is involved 
in for yourself, particularly when 
you collect them from the Middle 
and Senior School Open Evening on 
Thursday; please feel free to come 
before 7pm and have a look around.

Enjoy the weekend and I look 
forward to seeing some of you next 
week.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

On Saturday, we went to Chester 
Zoo. Luckily, the weather was lovely 
and the boarders enjoyed seeing 
a variety of animals from different 
countries; a good opportunity for 
learning, as well as having fun!

As staff, we are amazed at the 
energy of our boarders, even 
after a day in school. This week’s 
activities have included table tennis, 
swimming, cooking, watching TV 
and playing games- phew! Some 
early risers even spent Sunday 
morning in the orchard apple picking, 
so that our chef, Tracey, could make 
the classic ‘Lucton crumble’ for 
dinner.

We look forward to sharing our 
boarding exploits with some of our 
day pupil friends by welcoming 
them to our “Friends Fridays” from 
this week. If your child is interested 
in staying on a Friday night, and 
even joining our Saturday trips 
with us, then please do contact me: 
boarding@luctonschool.org

Mrs Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding  

Boarding News

Parental Survey
Our parental survey closes on 
Thursday next week, so if you would 
like to share your views please 
complete it before then. You can 
click here for the Reception - Y6 
survey (password: LS59512pripa), 
or here for the Years 7-13 survey 
(password: LS12059secpa).

Parents’ Evenings
We are pleased to announce that we 
will be putting on some additional 
Parents’ Evenings for you this term. 
The full schedule is now as follows:

Monday 11th October
Year 6 and “New” Parents’ Evening

Monday 18th October
Transition, Year 1, Year 4, Year 5

Tuesday 19th October
Reception, Year 2, Year 3

Thursday 21st October
Year 7 and 8

Thursday 4th November
Year 9

Tuesday 23rd November
Year 10

Monday December 6th
Year 11, Year 12, Year 13

Lateral Flow tests
The guidance for schools in England 
has been updated to confirm 
that pupils and staff are asked to 

Updates & 
Reminders

continue testing at home twice a 
week for the rest of the term. We 
would like to remind our pupils of 
the importance of this testing, in 
addition to wearing masks on school 
transport and following our Covid 
guidance in school.

http://www.luctonschool.org
mailto:boarding%40luctonschool.org?subject=Friends%20Fridays
https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/7ZKJCQ/
https://survey.gl-assessment.co.uk/s/2USZBL/

